
 

Winter in Nursery 
This is a great Half Term taking in all the 

exciting Seasonal Celebrations! We will kick 

off with a Halloween Party then explore the 

wonders of Bonfire Night, darker 

days…Nocturnal animals and of course 

CHRISTMAS!... expect glittery children 

coming home. As always our work in Nursery 

is based on your child’s interests and a fun 

approach to the Early Years Curriculum. We 

will be celebrating the festive season in 

great style so make sure you keep an eye 

out for Seesaw and Newsletters as we don’t 

want you to miss a thing! 

The FS1 Staff 

PS. Many thanks for all your support with 

our Home Learning tasks, the children get 

so much out of sharing their learning with 

you all at home. 


